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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: McLean, Charley [Charley.McLean@ghd.com]
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 3:26 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: Mark Horne (markhorne@chevron.com); Hoey, Kiersten; Lee, Nathan
Subject: Former Chevron Service Station 93322 (RO0000274) - 7225 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, CA - 

Notification of Fieldwork

Mark and Dilan, 
 
GHD Services, Inc. (GHD), on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC), is 
notifying you of upcoming fieldwork at Former Chevron Service Station 93322.  Fieldwork will include 
soil boring advancement and soil, groundwater, and soil vapor probe sampling.  These activities will 
occur on February 16th – 19th, 2016. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Charley McLean 
GHD 
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